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Date: August 29, 2007

From: NIH Privacy Act Officer

Subject: Applicability of the Privacy Act: “Second Survey to Evaluate the NIH
SBIR Program”

To: JoAnne Goodnight, NIH SBIR/STTR Program Coordinator

I have reviewed your draft submission to OMB requesting approval for the “Second Survey
to Evaluate the NIH SBIR Program.” The information collection will involve the
collection of information about specific SBIR-related grants and the SBIR grant program.
The survey does not ask for information about individuals as defined by the Privacy Act.
Therefore this record collection is not covered by the Privacy Act.

If you have any questions, please contact my office at (301) 402-6201.
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